White, Teri L.

Subject: FY23 VCVA Award

From Carroll, Kathy <Kathy. Carroll@}la_g_g_>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 1:46 PM

To: Rinehart, Eric <ERinehart@lakecountyil.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FY23 VCVA Award

April 26 2022
Dear Mr. Rinehart:

I'am pleased to announce an FY23 Violent Crime Victims Assistance Act (VCVA) grant award for your
organization in the amount of $36,600.00. The term of the grant agreement is July 1, 2022 through June 30,
2023. Please watch your email inbox for further emails generated from AmpliFund, our grant management
system.

Through the VCVA Program, the Office of the Illinois Attorney General is working to ensure more efficient
and effective services for victims of violent crime and their families. Organizations like yours continue to help
victims navigate the sometimes-difficult criminal justice system, recover from the effects of violent crime, and
rebuild their lives.

I 'am confident that working together we can provide the comprehensive, high quality services crime victims
across Illinois deserve.

Thank you again for your ongoing commitment to victim services in our State.

Sincerely,

Kathy Carroll

Director, VCVA/AVN



